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St. Charles Street Bridge to Close Temporarily for Improvements 
For Immediate Release    

 

Terrebonne Parish President Michel Claudet would like to remind residents that the St. Charles 
Street Bridge over Bayou Terrebonne will close for approximately six months beginning on 
November 15, 2010.  During this time, crews will install a new bridge at the same location, which 
connects Main Street and Park Avenue. 
    
While traffic delays are expected to be minimal, all are requested to allow for more time for their 
commutes in and around this area.        
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